# Message from the

#### Co-Heads

We are thrilled to share the success of our recent Parent/Coffee Event. Meeting parents in person was a delightful experience, fostering a strong bond between home and school. Additionally, our 'Breakfast with SLT' was a triumph, with an impressive turnout and delighted staff. The event's success underscores our commitment to collaboration and engagement. Thank you to everyone who participated; your presence truly made these occasions memorable and



meaningful.

Mrs Greenwald & Mrs Smith

School

Day

School Timings are

Mon-Thurs

8.30am-3pm

Friday

8.30am-2.30pm

The gate will close at **8.45am.** 

#### Autumn | 6th October

### Hedgewood School Newsletter



#### This Week

What a delightful week it has been at Hedgewood! We are thrilled to report that our pupils continue to show us how seamlessly they settled into the new academic year, embracing learning with enthusiasm and joy. It warms our hearts to witness their camaraderie as they engage in play, fostering a positive and inclusive environment. Their kindness and respect towards one another are truly commendable. We couldn't be prouder of the way our pupils, from Pre-Phase 1 all the way to Phase 3, have embraced the spirit of unity and cooperation. We look forward to a year filled with curiosity, growth, and continued harmony.



## Family Services



A heartfelt thank you to all who attended our Parent/Carer Coffee event with warmth and enthusiasm. Your presence transformed the afternoon into a relaxed

and lovely environment, fostering connections that are at the heart of our school community. It was lovely to witness new parents joining us, welcomed by our existing parents, creating a supportive atmosphere.

We understand that life is busy, and commitments vary, so please do not feel compelled to stay for the entire duration. Stay for as long as you can manage if you have other commitments. As we look forward to future gatherings, mark your calendars for our next coffee event on Wednesday, 8th November, from 9:00 am to 10:00 am. Until

then, thank you, and we hope to see you again!



## Pupil Voice

Our pupils in Otter Class are making a splash at swimming, while Giraffe Class are diving into captivating stories at the library. Hear their joy first



hand as they share their favourite moments.

"I like to swim with my friend" - TG





"I loved floating on the big float! I fell off and it was really funny" - TD

"I swim quickly! Like a crocodile" - MH





"I like to swim with my friend" - TG

"Is there swimming next week?" - HK







(he signed good when asked about his time at the Library)

"I love peppa pig (books)!"
- I McC





His TA reported that BC enjoyed looking through the DVDs

## Upcoming Dates

Black History Month—1st to 31st October

Our pupils will access differentiated lessons looking at famous Black figures and their amazing creations and contributions!